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MEADOW STREET AT THE GREEN
NAUGATUCK, CONNECTICUT
PArk 9-2291

March 14, 1961

Emest R. Cooper
438 East 2lst Street
Brooklyn 26, New York

Dear Sir:

Thank you very much for your report of the 9 th.
Glad to know we can be recieved in your area. We have
only been on the air for a couple of weeks, so It's
nice to get some reports from the outlieing areas.

I am enclosing a coverage map as you requested. It
happens to be the back of the rate card, but it was taken
off the engineering meps. Our frequency checKs are done
by & firm in Hartford, Comnecticut, and are done during
regular broadecgst hours.

Thanks again for the report, and keep up the good
work.

Sincerely yours,
s
[T
Terence King
Chief Engineer

WOWW
Naugatuck, Comnecticut



